CROP WALK 2020 UPDATE & THANK YOU
October 18, 2020

It was a gorgeous day for this year's CROP Walk! Zion joined churches from around the county today
to participate in the walk to help raise money and awareness to help fight hunger locally and
worldwide. This year, Zion had 2 rounds of walks. This morning, Amy Thompson and Randy Miller
met for the first round. Randy reported that their walk took them into "unchartered territory of
Landisville on the north side of Main Street." They both enjoyed going to that area of town where
they normally do not go because, as Randy put it, "there's stuff back there that we didn't even know
about!"

In the afternoon, Zion's CROP Walk reconvened when Diane Ramer, Dave and Sue Wise, and Randy
met up for the round 2. Their route took them through the southern areas of Landisville. Because
they decided they hadn't had enough and wanted to keep on going, they crossed over to the other
side of Stony Battery Rd. into West Hempfield Twp. where they found themselves walking through the
neighborhoods of many of Zion's members. They stopped and chatted with Mark Coons and ran into
Lisa Nelson who joined them for the remainder of the walk.

By the end of the day, Randy says Zion's CROP Walk Team walked a total of 6 1/2 miles. It was a
great day for a great cause! Below is a pic collage of Team Zion. Thank you to everyone who
walked, walked in spirit, and donated to the team to support the fight for hunger. So far, the team has
raised $450. If you have not yet donated but would like to, it isn't too late. You can donate online at
the team homepage: https://www.crophungerwalk.org/lancasterpa/ZionLandiville

Way to go, Team Zion!




